
 

Our Online Business Filing System is Changing 

What's happening? 

  

In December 2024, we're upgrading our Online Business Filing System. The new 

system is streamlined and user-friendly.  
 

As part of this upgrade, the current system will not be available after close of 

business on Tuesday, December 10.  

The new and improved Online Business Filing System will be "open for business" on 

Monday, December 16.   

 

What impact does this have on my business records?  

• We will retain all official filings that are currently in the records of the 

Vermont Secretary of State's Office. 

• Your user profile, and any associated data, will not transfer to our new system. 
  

What do I need to do?  



• You must copy and save any other records/data associated with your user 

profile (e.g. correspondence, receipts, transaction history) if you wish to retain 

them.  

• You will need to make a new account on or after December 16. Your existing 

account will not be available after December 10. Making a new account is easy - 

you'll just need an email address or phone number to get started. 
  

We look forward to welcoming you to our new and improved 

Online Business Filing System! 

 


